
WINE TASTING EVENING 
AT THE ARCHIBALD FIRST SCHOOL PTFA  AGM 

 

6.30pm-8.30pm Tuesday 22nd October 2013 

Tickets £7.50 each 

 

Have some fun and learn about wine by tasting several different wines under 

the guidance of an accredited Majestic Wine guru. This is a great chance to 

meet other parents and support the PTFA. 
 

Tickets are available at the school office, closing date is the 18th October. 
 

There will also be cheese and biscuits so book that babysitter or leave the 

other half at home for this educational event! 
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